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IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Colorado Division of Gaming Announces May 2024 Sports 
Betting Figures

Taxes Collected on Sports Betting Show Increase in Fiscal Year Taxes To 
Date Collected Over May 2023

Lakewood - June 27, 2024 - The Colorado Division of Gaming, part of the Colorado Department 
of Revenue (CDOR), released the monthly sports betting figures for May 2024. Fiscal Year 
Taxes To Date show a 13.82% increase over May 2023. Here are the figures:

Total Handle: May 2024 $447,561,934.48 (12.16% 
decrease from April 2024)

Represents a 16.18% 
increase from the total handle 
for May 2023 
($385,242,135.59)

Total Handle: April 2024 $509,508,228.35

Total Taxes: May 2024 $3,206,326.26 (67.81% 
Increase from April 2024)

Represents a 44.55% 
increase from May 2023 
($2,218,084.09)

Total Taxes: April 2024 $1,910,655.56

Fiscal Year Wagers To Date, 
including May 2024

$5,663,586,782.20 Represents a 16.39%  
increase from the FYTD 
Wagers from May 2023 
($4,865,895,325.64)

Fiscal Year Taxes To Date, 
including May 2024

$28,623,747.79 Represents a 13.82% 
increase from the FYTD 
Taxes from April 2023 
($25,147,257.69)

View the May 2024 Sports Betting Monthly Proceeds report on the Division of Gaming's website 
at sbg.colorado.gov/sports-betting-monthly-proceeds-reports.
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The Colorado Department of Revenue’s Division of Gaming ensures honesty and integrity in the 
Colorado gaming industry. The Colorado Department of Revenue works to be a trusted partner 
to every Coloradan to help them navigate the complexities of government so they can thrive.
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